
If you would like prayer or have questions please come to the front after the service or reach out to one of our Greeters, Elders, 
or Pastors. We also invite you to fill out a Connection Card and place it in one of the offering boxes at the entrances to the 
sanctuary. An appropriate Calvary staff member, leader, or Elder will reach out to you. 

this week get connected1.22.2023  
TUESDAY, JANUARY 24TH

9:30am	 	 Women’s Bible Study: Luke 
		
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 25TH 

6:00pm-7:30pm	 AWANA - Layer Night
		  Youth Group
		  Women’s Bible Study: Luke 

FRIDAY, JANUARY 27TH 
6:00am-7:00am	 Contenders (Men’s Study)
9:00am                Deaconness Meeting 

SATURDAY, JANUARY 28TH

7:00am-8:00am     Women’s Prayer

connect today

FINANCIAL UPDATE
The trustees provide regular updates regarding Calvary’s 
finances. If you have any questions, please seek out any of 
the Trustees they would be happy to visit with you.

December 2022 Giving Budget Actual

Weekly (YTD) $7,200 $7,112

November Giving $31,195 $28.582

Fiscal Year $187,175   $184,916

COMMUNITY GROUPS
Looking to get more connected? Consider joining a 
community group. Community groups are made up of 
people who gather regularly to eat, share life, dig deeper 
into the current sermon series, and pray together. If you’re 
looking to get connected at Calvary and go deeper in your 
faith this is a great place to plug in. For more information, 
please fill out a connection card and indicate you would 
like more information on community groups.

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY
Join us as we study Luke: Good New of Great Joy by 
Lydia Brownback. Groups meet Tuesdays at 9:30am 
and Wednesdays at 6:00pm. For more information 
please contact Christina Wavrin at women@
calvarychurchvg.com 

up coming

opportunities to serve

KID’S BAKING TEAM
It’s time to bake! The Calvary kids baking team will be 
meeting Saturday, February 11th at 9:30am to make 
goodies to serve on Sunday the 12th. Please visit the treat 
table to sign-up or  contact Lois to reserve your spot.  
(218) 233-4758 or loislucier@gmail.com.  

WOMEN’S PRAYER TIME
Women’s prayer group meets Saturdays from 7:00 - 
8:00am. We will pray for our church, our families, and 
our community. For more information please contact 
Christina Wavrin.

CONTENDERS MEN’S STUDY GROUP
Friday mornings at 6:00am. Contenders is studying  the 
book of 1st John. For more information contact Pastor 
Ben at ben@calvarychurchvg.com

SUNDAY MORNING CHILDREN’S MINISTRY
We invite parents and children to worship together on 
Sunday mornings. For children newborn to first grade, 
Children’s Ministry is available and will be dismissed at 
9:50am during the service. 

Following the service, we invite everyone to stay for a short 
time of fellowship and goodies followed by Connection 
Hour. During Connection Hour Children’s Ministry 
offers age specific Sunday School classes.

9:00 - 9:10	 Prayer

9:30 - 10:45	 Worship & Message: Pastor Ben Killerlain
	 “Better Than Angels”
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9:50 - 10:45	 Nursery (0-3)
	 Kids Club (4 years - 1st Grade)
	 (dismissed during service)
10:45 - 11:00 Coffee & Fellowship 
11:00 - 12:00 Connection Hour
                         Nursery (0-3)

	  Pre-School (3-5)

	  Trailblazers (K-5)

	  Junior & Senior High (6th -12th)

	 	Foundations of Faith (Library)

	  2 Corinthians (Work Room)

                         Spiritual Disciplines (Gathering Room)

AWANA
Brrrrr! It’s cold outside. How many LAYERS 
can you fit on your body? Come dressed in layers 
tonight! This week’s lessons: Cubbies-Bear Hug 
13, Sparks- HG: Green Jewel 1:4, WR: Green 
Jewel 2:2, SS: Green Jewel 2:3&4, T&T-3.1. For 
more information, please contact Katie Carlson at 
kjcarlson.nd@gmail.com 

ALL CHURCH DIRECTORY
Updated pictures for our new all-church directory will be 
taken February 1- 4th.  Visit ucdir.com before January 31st 
to set-up your appointment. When scheduling, please use 
the Church Code MN323 and Password photos.

PHOTOGRAPHY HOST/HOSTESS
We are still looking for volunteers to host/hostess and 
greet at each of the directory photo events here at the 
church February 1 - 4.  If you would like to help in that 
capacity, please email the office at office@calvarychurch-

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS
The children’s ministry committee is putting together the 
nursery schedule through the end of May and we need you! 
The Calvary nursery is primarily staffed by a rotating group 
of parent volunteers, but we are in need of a little extra 
help. If you would be willing to serve in this way, please 
reach out to Katie Carlson, Ally Baker or email the church: 
office@calvarychurchvg.org
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